
From: Mary Bracken < >  
Sent: 13 April 2022 11:08 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Library 
 
Hi 
I would like to see a new library built in Carrick on Shannon.  
I'm a regular user and the current library is not fit for purpose in a town with a large population.  
The current building does not entice people in or spend time there which a modern larger 
library  would. 
Regards 
Hugh Bracken  
 


